Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2010 12:02 PM
To: 'RidgeRat10@aol.com'

Subject: Geotracker compliance

Dear Mr. Lyons,

We have received the well destruction report for the site on the Alameda County ftp site. However, it has not been
uploaded to Geotracker. Please have this report uploaded to Geotracker. One other report RO#2447 Summary 2007-
07-17 was uploaded to the Geotracker website but not to the Alameda County ftp site. Please upload this report to the
ftp server. Once these two items have been completed, | will prepare the final closure letters that will be signed by our
Department Chief and Division Chief.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm




